31 <sup>st</sup> January 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
Healthy and Active Lifestyles – Yoga Club for Reception
As part of our PE curriculum, your children are invited to take part in a yoga club, which will run on Friday lunchtime 12.00-12.30pm, from Friday 9 <sup>th</sup> February 2018 until Friday 23 <sup>rd</sup> March 2018. Children will need their normal PE kit.
I anticipate that this will be an oversubscribed club and therefore places will be allocated on a random basis. You will be informed if your child gains a place or not. There is no cost for this club
If your child is interested in this club, please express their interest on the attached slip and return it to school by <b>Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> February 2018.</b>
Kind regards.
Miss White
My child is interested in attending the weekly Reception Yoga Club.
Child's Name: Class:
Signed Parent/Guardian:
Contact telephone number:
Medical conditions: